
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 13, 2023 

 
Winter Formal:  LC's Winter Formal "The Roaring 20s" is on Saturday, January 20th! The cost is $48 (plus 
processing fee) per ticket. All tickets need to be purchased individually through the online Web Store.  

 Tickets will open to seniors ONLY at 3pm Monday, December 11  
 Tickets will open for juniors at 3pm on Wednesday, December 13  
 If there are still tickets available on Friday, December 15, ticket sales will open at 3pm to sophomores 

until tickets run out.   

Only seniors that turned in the proper paperwork are able to bring an outside guest.  Please see Mrs. Collard in 
room E121 if you have any questions.  

 

N Teens:  

 N-Teens is seeking donations of children's books for local child care centers. Please consider donating 
gently used or new books from Monday, November 27 to Wednesday, December 13. Please bring 

books to Mrs. Collard's room - E121. 

 Our December N-Teens Meeting and Holiday Party is after school on Wednesday, December 13 in 

the LGI. Please see the Canvas page for more information!  

Holiday Spirit Week:  LCHS will be having a "Holiday Spirit Week" next week with a different theme each 

day.  Encourage your students to participate to help have some fun and relieve some stress throughout the 

week.  The theme days are as follows:   
 Monday, December 11 - Flannel Day 
 Tuesday, December 12 - Santa and his helpers/favorite holiday movie characters 
 Wednesday, December 13 - Ski wear/snow day (hats, gloves, scarves, ski wear, goggles) 
 Thursday, December 14 - Students are Staff Members, Staff Members are Students  
 Friday, December 15 - Holiday Pajama day 

 
Art Club:  Art Club will have its next meeting after school Wednesday, December 13 in room C124.  Please 
check your email for more details. 
 
Choir: Join Lake Central choir and handbells for their annual Winter Concert, this Thursday December 14 at 

6:30pm, to hear some of your favorite holiday carols. Tickets are $5. 

Theater: Students on crew for SpongeBob should see Mrs. Neth if you have not received the payment and 
tshirt order form.  Fees are due by January 1 


